
News on the Go!
FALL 2016 NEWSLETTER

1306 Murdoch Ave., Parkersburg ! 1701 Grand Central Ave., Vienna
809 Division St., Parkersburg ! 304.485.4523 ! www.wvccu.org ! 

October is International Credit Union month and we want to 
reward members based on their years of membership.
For deposits, add an extra .02% dividends, times years of 
membership, to any new money CD opened during October
1 -31 for a one year period. For loans, you’ll receive .02% 
interest rate, times years of membership, off the current 
qualified loan rate for any new loan(s) funded from October 
1 – October 31st.  Stop in the week of October 17 – 21 to 
celebrate International Credit Union week with a special CD
rate. Our popular 12 Month CD rate will be 1.10% APY.
Terms and conditions apply

Coming Soon...

Coming this quarter...

You are memberrific!

Tackle Your Debt: If you close a loan September 1st- 
November 19th you will be automatically be entered to win 
college football tickets. Celebrate your savings and cheer on
some of the local favorite teams!

Breakfast with Santa: Join us on December 3rd from 9AM-
11AM at the Blennerhasset for a joyful morning with Santa.
We look forward to seeing you and your families at this event!
Space is limited. Call 304-485-4523 to register.
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From the President...Mike Tucker
To say it has been a long hot summer would be an understatement. I am sure we 
all are looking forward to a perfect fall. Let’s hope that happens. West Virginia 
Central Credit Union can’t assure a perfect fall, we are working hard to simplify 
your life so that you can enjoy whatever comes next. Here are some of the great 
things happening at your credit union!

–  EMV Chip cards are now being issued at card expiration dates.
– Android Pay and Samsung Pay will be available in December for our members to use.
–  Same Day ACH will allow our members to move money in a faster more convenient way.
–  Beginning the first quarter of 2017, we will be instant issuing debit cards to members that have lost 
or have a damaged card.
– During the month of October, we will be recognizing our members for their years of membership
with the credit union. Be sure to read about our Memberrific program on the first page of this 
newsletter. Let us give you a great rate as a way of saying thank you!
– During International Credit Union Week - October 17th – 21st - allow us to show you “The Authentic 
Difference”. We will share with you what makes your credit union unique as we provide financial
services to our members. 
Over the last couple months, we have been busy working in our communities. Two projects to point

out include a donation of $23,000 to Children’s Miracle Network (WVU Hospital) as well as providing school
supplies to assist 400 teachers as they prepare to make a difference in the lives of their students. 

One final thing that I would like to mention. Around the world there has been a serious increase in
fraud and fraudulent attempts. To help your credit union to continue to successfully combat these attacks we
recommend that you periodically verify your personal information with us. Please make sure we have your
correct address, phone numbers, email addresses, correct joint owners, beneficiary information, etc. If you
take a few minutes to verify that your accounts are setup as you want them then together we are better pre-
pared to eliminate these type of threats. 

We have a lot going on and as always we are working hard to improve the lives of our members. The
officials and staff of WVCCU wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas!

A new, 
secure way to 
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Time to Celebrate!

Holiday Closings 
September 5th: Labor Day

November 11th: Veteran’s Day
November 24 & 25: Thanksgiving

December 24 & 25: Chistmas Eve & Christmas Day

Stuff the bus: We were able to help 400 local teachers
meet their classroom needs! This project would not have
been possible without the continued support from the 
community and various local sponsors. We also randomly
selected 2 schools to win $1,000 each to help with their
school year needs. The 2016 Stuff the Bus winners were 
Parkersburg South High School and Emerson Elementary.
Color Me Fun Walk & Run: We are proud to announce
that we have donated $23,000 to WV Children’s Miracle
Health Network. This event was held in June and we raised
$13,000 . In August we were awarded the Miracle Match
of $10,000!Don’t forget to vote! 

Visit our facebook page (WVCCU) and webiste
(www.wvccu.org) and follow the link to vote for
us to win the Share the Love competition!


